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Comments: It would brake my heart if the prohibition actually happened because so many people would be

affected by it, it would cause a lot of unsafe practices and confusion in the outdoor sports like climbing and

slacklining, the bolts that already exist in the wild need to be maintained and replaced for safety reasons and not

being able to access and work on pre existing bolts would lead to injuries and deaths in the communities. As an

explorer myself I feel that when lands are respected and establishing bolts in the wild are not creating any

problems or damaging any wildlife or adding environmental hazards, the art of climbing and or exploring the wild

landscapes that the beautiful United States provides is such a privilege that would be regulated and allowed. Just

As much as creating new roads for us to drive on or new parking lots for us to park when visiting beaches or

parks for kids and individuals to play and hangout in, bolting is something that humans need in order to thrive and

leisurely enjoy nature. for some not being able to bolt would also put them out of financial capabilities. Humans

have been bolting, exploring and pioneering this great country for so many years and it has given the people so

many ways to feel connected and inspired by such activities. Prohibiting bolting I feel would be an unfair and sad

and handicapping thing for the outdoor community to experience.


